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August 2023
Dear Parents/Guardians,

Welcome back to another exciting year at Yonkers Middle High School! We hope you enjoyed
YOUr SUmmer.

We would also like to say a special welcome to our new parents. We are looking forward to a
year filled with events that will bring our families together. This year we will be forming
committees so please make sure you sign up for a committee. Events are announced via flyers,
connect-eds, Facebook and our school website. Sign on to our website for latest information at

Yonkerspublicschools.org. Email us at ymhspisaj@gmail.com and follow us on Facebook.

We would like to thank everyone who has supported the PTSA in the past by becoming a member
and volunteering their time in various events. YMHS is very lucky to have many involved
parents because it keeps our organization strong. We are once again counting on your support for

, another successful year. Attached you will find a PTSA Membership form for the 2023 2024
school year. You can become a member online via our YMHS PTSA website. You can also send
the form in, (with your membership fee of $10.00 per person or $15 for 2 family members)

with your child or you can register online. 'We will be handing out magnets, while supplies last,
/ to those who sign up with 2 or more members by October 17,

We are also selling spirit wear. The forms will be available online.

We look forward to seeing you at Orientation, Open House and our first PTSA meeting —

September 19" at 6PM in the Library. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us by

emailing us at ymhsptsa@gmail.com or by leaving a note in the PTSA mailbox found in the front

office.

Once again, thank you for your support and have a great year!

Warm regards,

Sally Pinto, President

Sue McMullen, Vice President

Judy Morel, Treasurer

Angela Salciccia, Recording Secretary
Wirginia Williams, Corresponding Secretary
Danielle Dourmashkin, Past President




